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Walk to School campaign 

 

The ‘Walk to School’ campaign has been set up. We had some training on the ‘Travel Tracker’ 

website and were given badges to share with our classes. This campaign is to encourage children to 

walk to school every day, or whenever possible. In cases where children live at a distance, we hope 

to encourage our parents/carers to park and stride. (This means to park the car a little way away 

from the school and walk the rest of the way.) We are worried about the effects of pollution and 

cars are one of the worst offenders. 

 

Every morning our teachers will ask us how we travelled to school. There are badges at the end of 

every month for children who have walked to school every day. We hope to get fit and healthy as 

well as protect our environment. We also decided as a School Council, to encourage our adults to try 

and walk whenever possible and leave the car home. 


